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Our opinion is totally disallow public comments on zoom meetings. Only allow in person comments with a 2 minute
limit for each comment and only allow 5 public comment speakers each meeting. Allowing more than 10 minutes
total for public comments is a waste of everyone's  time because people can email or phone their comments outside
of meeting time.

Thank you,
Arlene and Brad Kallen




